
As a Member of Parliament for the riding of Fredericton, I am pleased to offer my best wishes and

sincerest congratulations to the Falun Dafa community as you celebrate the 28th Anniversary of

Falun Dafa Day.

 

Falun Dafa's commitment to Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance has brought peace to

millions of practitioners and continues to inspire others through its dedication to tolerance and

acceptance. 

 

On this day and all that follow,  I stand with you in both celebration and solidarity.

 

Kindest regards.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenica Atwin

May 17th, 2020
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A message from Jenica Atwin, M.P.


